
des 747

22, 1908.An, An.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 10th inst., asking for an advance of $40.00 on

your salary as teacher of the Hunter's Point school, and

in reply I beg to say that a cheque for this amount will

be sent you. You will be good enough to let the Depart-

ment have a report showing the number of days the school

has been open, the attendance and progress of the pupils

since the school was opened on June 24, last.

Blank forms for quarterly returns are being

sent you under separate cover, and at the end of the

quarter, September 30, next, you should send in

Jurm in duplicate, seeing that all the oolumns are

refully filled in. upon receipt of this the salary

dus you will be Paid. In the meantime the Department

would like to have the interim report above referred to.

a time ago desks for your school were or-

dered and the Department would like to know whether you

had any advise as to their shipment.

Your obedient Servant,

For heard

Secretary.

Mrs. A. Ryan,

Teacher,

 Günter's Point,

Letterbock
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